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The Mayor and City Council shall hear a presentation regarding the Maricopa Fire & Medical Departments
new ISO "2" classification which became effective September 1, 2017. Discussion only.

The Maricopa Fire & Medical Department was reviewed by the Insurance Services Office (ISO) in October,
2016. The department and city received an ISO "2" classification which became effective September 1, 2017.
The presentation will discuss and inform the Mayor, Council, Residents and Business Owners as to what this
means to them and the city.

City Manager Rose recommends that the City Council hear the presentation.
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